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I think LD104 will kill the medical program. Testing has proved inconsistent and 
expensive for the small business owner. As a small business owner and craft grower I 
can not afford to batch test every strain of cannabis I grow while maintaining my 
business and keeping up with the always increasing financial requirements and 
responsibilities incured by staying compliant. This will kill my business and increase 
the cost of medicine for patients. Focus should be more on illegal grows and the black
market rather than how small businesses can be eliminated from the medical program 
via increases on cost. People can't afford this.


